
 

A tobacco display was set up at the Schuyler library from May 24th to June 28th creating awareness to all 

library participants.   The library has 3,482 participants come through in the month of June who viewed 

the display.   The librarians reported several individuals made comments on the display and found it very 

interesting.    Many kids asked questions on the display and were surprised how disgusting tobacco 

products really are.  


